
 

First Minister’s Book Challenge 

To launch the First Minister’s Book Challenge and the Scholastic Book Fair, 

every pupil will be issued with a Book Passport. From Wednesday 4th 

October to Wednesday 11th October, pupils should add as many different 

GENRE entries as possible to their Passport. For example, pupils might read 

a comic, a newspaper, a mystery book, an adventure book etc and add to 

their passport. There will be a Scholastic Book voucher as a reward for the 

most GENRE entries as well as neatly presented work. Passports must be 

returned to school on WEDNESDAY 11th October.    

 



 


